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THIRTY-FIRST SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME                                                                                    November 3, 2024                

 
 A Boo-tiful Day at Precious Blood 

Sunday, Oct. 27, turned out to be a boo-tiful day 
for Precious Blood Church’s annual Trunk or Treat 

event. A great crowd enjoyed all the decorated 
trunks and tasty treats. The winners for the best 
decorated trunks were: (left to right) Rose and 

Deacon Jay VanHoosier, first place; Danny and 
Kelly May Family, second place; and Robin 

Tomes and family, third place. 

Brown Bag Sunday 
It is Ɵme once again for annual “Brown Bag Sunday.” 
This is when we as a Parish collect non-perishable 
items for Thanksgiving Baskets for St. Vincent de Paul.  

Next weekend, Nov. 10th, aŌer all the Masses, bags 
will be available. We ask that you take one home, fill 
it with non-perishable food items and return them 
the following weekend: Nov. 16th. The Baskets will be 
delivered the following weekend.  

Items needed include: canned vegetables, canned 
fruit, Stove Top Stuffing, mac & cheese, gravy, spa-
gheƫ and sauces, instant potatoes, cake mixes and 
icing, cookie and muffin mixes, ravioli, cereal, and 
soup. 

Thanks to your generosity, our SVDP Conference can 
help needy families enjoy Thanksgiving. 



          MASS  INTENTIONS: NOV. 5TH-10TH 
 
Tues.    7:00a.m       All Political Candidates 
Wed      6:00p.m.     Mamie McDaniel 
Thurs    7:00a.m.      Linda Jackson 
Fri        12 :00p.m.   Mike Thompson  
Sat        5:00p.m.      Tim Jackson  
Sun       8:00a.m.     Jeffrey Cecil                                     
10:30a.m.             OUR PARISH FAMILY 

Katie Basham, Jamie Berry, Nelda Bickwermert, Kay  
Berry, Louis Beldotti, Lauren Bertke, Glen Bickwermert, 
Marvin Bickwermert, Larry Boswell, Christine Brown, 
Shirley Brown, Mary June Cecil, Shelby & Breanna Clark, 
Joseph Paul Clements, Tony Clayton, Rachel Ann Cline, 
Darrell Connor, Guy Connor, Goretti Coomes, Rosa 
Cruz,Tonie Denton, Shane Dickens, Huberta Edge, Bill 
Elder, Tim & Maude Fornes, Jesse Fulkerson, Angela Gen-
try, Terri Girten, Debby Glenn, Sheila Head,Terri Hen-
don,Tonya Hamilton’s friend, Charles Henderson, Adriana 
Hentz, Marie Hester,    Bob Holt, Heather Hudson, Willie 
Hudson, Lenox Hughes, Robert Jackson, June Johnson, 
Linda Jollay, Elaine Johnson,  Robert Johnson’s mother, 
Randall Jones, Deanna Kaminski, Kenny Kelley, Ruth and 
Kenny Kelly’s daughter, Mary Kittinger, Francie Lanham, 
Janet Lawrence, Bailey Lindsey, Theresa Lowe, Donna 
Mason, Carolyn McDaniel, Mamie McDaniel’s great niece, 
Ray McDaniel, Barbara Magan, Jordan McIntosh, Charlene 
Meadows, Mary Miller’s son Charles Miller, Raden Poll,  
Anna Carol Murphy & her daughter Oleta, Gary Murphy’s 
brother, Mary Murphy, Karen Osborne’s mother, Janie 
Payne, Mary Edna Payne, Phil Phelps, Sandra Posey, Tony 
Powers, Shirley Ralph, Frank Riney, Michael Roach, Doris 
Schrecker, Tommy Schwartz, Mike Sims, Bob Slack, Ed 
Sullivan’s brother, Lillian Taylor, Eugene and June Thomp-
sons daughter Debra Peach, Steve Tuttle, Dorothy Wester-
field, Joey Westerfield, Dorothy Wathen and her daughter, 
and Kirsten Wood.  

              

 

 

Whether you are a first-time visitor or 
a returning parishioner, we are glad 
you are here! Welcome Packets with 
registration forms are available at 
both entrances. For more information 
about Precious Blood, please contact 

the office 270.684.6888. We would love to hear from 
you! 
OFFICE HOURS: M-TH 8-2pm & Friday 8-12pm   
SVDP OFFICE HOURS: M &TH 9-11am 

ASSISTED LIVING: Chautauqua: Nancy Best  Fern Terra: Clara 
Gilles.   Hillcrest: Marie Hester, Carmel Home: Doug Howard, 
Lois Sims and Rose McCarter.  Hermitage: Tommy Schwartz 

                       STEWARDSHIP OF TREASURE 

Weekly Budget to Meet Expenses                                 9,500.00 

Oct. 27                                                                                 9,333.89 

under/over this week                                                         -166.11 

under/over July 1,2024                                                   -3,764.13 

BUILDING AND RENOVATION 

Oct.27                                                                                     330.00 

Total RenovaƟon fund                                                    48,018.30 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

HOSTING A COMMUNITY MASS AT YOUR HOME - We are currently 
seeking families who would be willing to host a Mass in their homes. By opening 
your doors, you provide a warm and welcoming space where our community can 
come together, share in the celebration of the Mass, and enjoy fellowship after-
wards. Hosting a Community Mass offers a unique way to build relationships, 
share your faith, and be a part of something that brings our parish family closer 
together. To schedule a Home Mass and be a host family, reach out to Fr. Carl 
McCarthy at carl.mccarthy@precious-blood.net or 270-350-8880.  

WEDNESDAY ADORATION OF THE BLESSED SACRAMENT- Beginning  
November 6, we will be extending hours of Eucharistic Adoration to 9 am to 9 pm eve-
ry Wednesday. To sign up for an Adoration hour, stop by the welcome table in the 
gathering space of our church after any weekend Mass. You may also call the parish 
office at 270-684-6888 and ask for Michelle Clancy.  

OUR DEEPEST SYMPATHY is extended to: Tony Powers and Brian Powers after the 
death of their uncle and great-uncle Msgr. Bernard Powers; Kathy Phillips after the 
death of her mother, Clarice Kuegel; and Margie Robinson after the death of her mother, 
Leigh Ora Flood. Eternal rest grant unto them, Oh Lord, and let perpetual light shine up-
on them. May they rest in peace.      

Become What You Receive: How the Mass Forms Disciples 
A Workshop for Liturgical Musicians  

Extraordinary Ministers of Holy Communion 
and Lectors   

If you are a Liturgical Musician, Extraordinary Minister of the Eucharist, or a Lector, 
please join us for a workshop presented by Oregon Catholic Press.  

Our presenters for the day are : 
            Dr. Glenn Byer   Dr. Holly Brooks-Smith 
            Award winning author  Director of Music  
            Liturgist and musician  St. Mary Margaret- Louisville 

 
Cost: $15.00 

When: November 16, 2024 8:30 am – 2:00 pm 
Where: Holy Spirit Catholic Church 

4754 Smallhouse Road 
Bowling Green, KY 42104 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Register by Nov. 11th by using the QR code above or by contacting: Dcn. Ken Bennett, Office  

of  Worship, or Heather Greene, Office of Music, 600 Locust Street, Owensboro, KY 42301. 
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            Men’s Club will be cooking 

Where: Precious Blood Church 

When: NOV. 16TH 

What: Burgoo $25 

Whole Butts $35 

Pork by the pound $12 

PICK-UP WILL BE NOV. 16TH @  3PM  

Pre-order is available with sign-up sheets at 
both entrances of church or call:                                                         
Bruce Tucker 270.929.5071                                      
Gary Murphy 270.302.1440                                  
Michelle Clancy 270.684.6888 

            Precious Blood Men’s Breakfast  
Precious Blood will be hosting a Men’s Group 
breakfast on Saturday, Nov. 9th, at 7:30 a.m. To 
make sure we have enough food for everyone, 
send us an email at KnightsofColum-
bus10725@gmail.com if you can make it. Bring 
your appetite and a friend.  
This Group will meet every 2nd Saturday of 
each month. This will be a casual and relaxed 
get together for men to come together for eats, 
prayer and fellowship.  

Safe Environment The safety of our children is the responsi-
bility of every Christian. Anyone aware of the abuse of a per-
son under the age of eighteen is required by law to report this 
to the proper state authorities contact the Commonwealth At-
torney’s 270-685-8429; local law enforcement at 270 -687-
8888 OPD or Daviess County Sherriff’s Dept at 270-685-

8444; or the Kentucky Child Abuse Hotline (toll-free: 1-877-
597- 2331). To report abuse to the diocese, current or past, by 
anyone acting in the name of the Church (paid or volunteer), 

call Scott Ingram Assistance Coordinator 270-852-8380.  

He has told you, O man, what is good; and what does the 
Lord require of you but to do jusƟce, and to love kindness, 
and to walk humbly with your God? -Micah 6:8  

Bishop Soenneker Knights of Columbus  
Annual Sausage Sale 

Once again, the Knights are making their delicious sau-
sage. Fresh, smoked or spicy comes in 2-pound rolls for 
$9.50 per roll or links by the pound for $4.75 per pound.  
Order by calling: Ed Sullivan 270.570.3192 or Tim 
Molnar 270.993.8577 
Orders are due by Nov. 17th. Pick-up will be 9 a.m. to 
noon Sunday, Nov. 24th at the Precious Blood Burgoo 
Building. 

Feeding the Hungry 
Parishioners from Precious Blood Church, including the confirma-
Ɵon class and religious educaƟon students and catechists, parƟci-
pated in the Catholic Outreach Feed the Hungry Event at Brescia 
University on Saturday, Oct. 26. Volunteers packed more than 
50,000 meals to feed the hungry. The event was facilitated by 
Cross Catholic Outreach and sponsored by the Ursuline Sisters of 
Mount Saint Joseph as part of their 150th anniversary celebra-
Ɵon: CulƟvaƟng the Vine Saint Angela Entrusted to Us. 



 

Monday, Nov. 4th 
No Mass                                                              

Tuesday, Nov. 5th                                                  
7am-Mass 
10am-Staff Meeting 
ELECTION DAY CHURCH WILL BE OPEN 
FROM 6:30AM –6:30PM  FOR PRAYER                                                                     

Wednesday, Nov. 6th                                        
9am-Communion to the Homebound                                                               
Extended Adoration 9AM-9PM                       
Confession 5pm                                                     
6pm-Mass                                                                                                       
6:45pm-Religious Education, 
Choir Practice 
Thursday, Oct. 24thNov. 7th  
7am-Mass                                                               

Friday, Nov. 8th 
12pm-Mass  

Saturday, Nov. 9th 
7:30 am-Men’s Prayer Breakfast 
5pm-Mass with Confessions at 4pm                        

Sunday,  Nov. 10th 
8:00 & 10:30am-Mass                                       

 

Church Cleaning for November : 

Nov. 4 — Michael & Judy McGuinn 

Nov. 11 — Marie & Meagan Moss 

Nov. 18 — Kathy Hayden & Nancy Boyle 

Thank you to all the volunteers, for 
keeping our church looking beauti-
ful.  

          
 

  
11/4 Larry & Linda Jollay (57) 

 

 

 

 

11/4 Donna May, Kevin Thomas 

11/5 Denver Dickens, Kim Head, Ashton Paige 
Logsdon, Beau May 

11/6 Joni Blair, Drew Moss, Karleigh Roby 

11/7 Scott Clites, Anne Marie Ladnier 

11/10 Ryan Crowe, Jennifer Danhauer, Sandra Quinn, 
Zack Sparks 

Managing the Heartache  
of Parent/Child Estrangement 

Join us online or in-person at the McRaith Catholic 
Center in Owensboro on Monday, November 18, 2024, 

at 6 pm for a conversaƟon with Rachel Haack on 
parent/child estrangement. To register visit hƩps://

owensborodiocese.org/event/managing-the-heartache
-of-parent-child-estrangement/(click) 

Rachel Haack is a Nevada Licensed Marriage and Fami-
ly Therapist Associate, a wife of 20 years, and a mother 
of five daughters. She holds a degree in Psychology and 
a graduate degree in Clinical Psychology, specializing in 
marriage and family therapy. Rachel treats a range of 

mental health and relaƟonship challenges, with a focus 
on family conflict and estrangement. 


